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Summary of the meeting held on October 16, 2006

1. Consideration of the agendas for some of the special events to be held in the second half of 2006

· Draft Agenda proposed by the delegation of Peru for the Meeting of Experts on Limitation of Military Spending and the Promotion of Greater Transparency in the Acquisition of Arms, to be held on December 1, 2006 (CP/CSH-789/06 add. 1)
The delegation of Peru gave an explanation of the aide-memoire on the draft agenda for the meeting mentioned above.  It described in detail the basis for the inclusion of proposed items 2 and 3 on the draft agenda presented by that delegation, as requested at the preceding meeting of the Committee.

After making certain stylistic changes in this document, the Committee decided that it would distribute a revised version to delegations and expected to do so at the meeting of October 24.

The Chair took note of that, invited delegations to submit their suggestions as to organizations or special guests with the necessary promptness, and reported that he would issue the invitations, through the Secretariat, as soon as possible.

· Draft Agenda proposed by the delegations of Argentina, Chile, El Salvador, and the United States for the Second Forum on Confidence- and Security-Building Measures, to be held on November 29, 2006 (CP/CSH-792/06 rev. 1)
After making certain stylistic changes in this document, the Committee decided that a revised version containing the proposed format changes would be distributed to delegations and that invitations would begin to be sent out.

· Draft agenda proposed by the delegations of Canada and Chile for the Meeting of States Parties to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, in Preparation for the Conference of the States Parties to be held in 2009, to take place on November 30, 2006 (CP/CSH-794/06 rev. 1)

The various delegations made comments and suggestions on changes in the format and on possible panelists and invited guests.

The Secretariat will conduct consultations in the Organization’s legal area on the election of the chair of this meeting.

After making certain stylistic changes in this document, the Committee decided that a revised version would be distributed to delegations and that invitations would begin to be sent out.

2. Progress report by the Inter-American Defense Board (IADB) on its modernization process
The progress report on the modernization process at the Inter-American Defense Board, presented by Board Chair Brigadier General Jorge Armando de Almeida Ribeiro, was published as document CP/CSH/INF. 50/06.


3. Other business
· The Chair referred to the calendar of activities, document CP/CSH-782/06 rev. 2, and informed the delegations that a change in the meetings scheduled for February 14 and February 27, 2007, had been made.  The change had been made, at the request of the delegation of Mexico, because of activities during the week of February 14 to commemorate the anniversary of the Treaty of Tlatelolco.  The activities were to require the participation of OPANAL officials, who would present reports at the meeting scheduled for that day.
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